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March 4, 2022 

 

 

Dear Wonderful Nazareth Families, 

 

Lent was ushered in this past Ash Wednesday with Father Bill celebrating Mass, thank you to  

our super 2nd grade and Mr. Hillila for leading us in the liturgy. We were very blessed to be able 

to begin the Lenten season with Sign of the Cross placed on our foreheads with ashes. They 

represent a symbol for repentance, as we heard the words, “repent and believe in the Gospel.” 

During Lent, we ready our hearts and minds to prepare for the Resurrection of Christ through 

prayer, alms giving, and fasting. In addition, we will be participating in Stations of the Cross on 

Wednesdays in St. Francis Chapel. Next week, 7th grade will be celebrating Stations of the Cross 

on Wednesday, March 9 at 8:30am and Mass will be presented by 1st grade on Thursday, March 

10th at 8:30am.  
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Thank you to all who came in during the scheduled registration for the 2022-2023 school year. 

We look forward to having your family back at Nazareth School. If you were unable to make the 

registrations window, please call the office for an appointment next week. We will start 

registering new families next week. Applications are being accepted for Nazareth School Tuition 

Assistance for the 2022-23 school year, this is a financial needs-based program. On the Nazareth 

School website under admissions, click on Registration, Tuition and Financial Aid, scroll down 

to Financial Assistance and click on FACTS Grant and Aid to sign in or create an account. All 

applications are due by Saturday, April 30, 2022. All applicants will be notified by June 

regarding their tuition assistance status. Please note the Scrip Program for this current year ends 

on March 31, 2022, please check account for your current totals. 

  

Thank you to cast, stage crew, parents and directors - Mrs. Hulse, and Mrs. Valenti for their 

dedication, time and passion for the drama performance of “Shrek the Musical”. The production 

was a true success and we are looking forward to next years show!! We are looking forward to 

the Nazareth School Talent Show on March 26th. Please see the Nazareth news for audition, and 

rehearsal schedules.  

 

Congratulations to JV and Varsity Basketball teams on their victories in the St. Augustine 

Basketball Tournament last weekend. They move on in the tournament this weekend. Please see 

the Nazareth News for times of the games, and come root them on to victory. GO EAGLES! 

 

We are proud to announce the return of a fabulous tradition, our 

annual Nazareth Golf Tournament will be held on Tuesday,  

March 29, 2022 at the Rancho Bernard Inn. Please mark your 

calendars now for a fun filled day of hitting the links. Please see 

flyer in today’s family envelope for more details. We are excited 

to announce the return of the Golf Ball drop as well. Please see 

the Nazareth News for the link to register for both. 

 

Do you have your costume yet? Are you an 80’s fan? If so, this is the 

night for you!!! It is with happiness and excitement that I announce 

Nazareth Night will be held on Friday, May 13, 2022 in the Mission 

de Alcala courtyard! Keeping with the commitment to hold this event 

outside, the Nazareth Night Committee is grateful for this outdoor 

venue.  Please mark your calendars and prepare your attire. The theme 

is I LOVE THE 80s!  I hope to see Madonna, Marty McFly and Cindi 

Lauper there!   

 

If your child has any COVID-19 symptoms please keep them home and notify Nazareth School 

at office@nazarethschool.org immediately. Please keep your child home until symptoms have 

improved. If you have further questions, please visit nazarethschool.org and click on the 

“COVID-19” tab in the upper left-hand corner. You will be able to find information regarding 

free testing sites and the latest Decision Tree. Negative tests must either be emailed to the office  

or a copy presented upon your return to school. Please check-in with the office in the morning  

before child goes to class.  
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If child tests positive, please contact Mrs. Coons at principal@nazarethschool.org and the office 

at office@nazarethschool.org or call at 619-641-7987. 
 
  
God watch over our students, 

God watch over our parents, 

God watch over our teachers and staff! 

 

God Bless, 

 

 

Mrs. René Coons 

Principal  

Nazareth School 

(619) 641-7987 

 

 

 

Core Values for February – Love and Justice  

 

Justice: Blessed are those who hunger and thirst for Justice for they shall be satisfied. 

         Matt 5:6 

Love:  Let you love for each other be real and from the heart.  

1 Peter 1:22 

 

 

Nazareth School Mission Statement 

It is the mission of Nazareth School to teach and guide students from various backgrounds 

in their spiritual, academic, physical, and social development. As a Catholic institution, 

Nazareth School community members integrate the charism and core values of the Sisters 

of Nazareth into the educational experience. It is the school’s aim to nurture mind, body, 

and spirit in an atmosphere of mutual respect and trust in God and to contribute to the 

larger community through service, worship, and spreading the Gospel message. 

 

 

 


